
 

Year 4 topics for SummerTerm  

 

Welcome back to another term in Year 4. 

In literacy, we will begin by thinking about including speech in our writing. The 
children will explore how to use inverted commas and punctuation correctly 
when writing speech. We will then move to an explanation text linked to our 
Science topic this half term.  

In maths, the class will be learning about deci-
mals. They will think about tenths and hun-
dredths and learn how to divide a one or two 
digit number by ten and a hundred. They will 
continue to develop their recall of multiplica-
tion and division facts based on times tables 
up to 12 x 12. 

In history, the class topic this term will be the Vikings. They will learn when 
the Vikings invaded and where they settled in England. The class will learn why 
the Vikings became so successful. They will then find out about how the Anglo-
Saxon and Viking era came to an end with the invasion of the Normans.  

In Science, the class will be learning about the human digestive system. They 
will learn about each part of the digestive system and what its function is. The 
class will also learn about the different types of teeth and how to look after 
them. Following this, the class will learn about food chains.  

PE—this term we will begin our swimming lessons on a Thursday afternoon. 
Please make sure you have given permission on Arbor for this. If you need any 
help with this please contact me on dojo. 

In art - the class will be learning about print making and textiles. They will 
learn about the work of Gilbert Ahiagble. 

In RE, we will be thinking about the question- How important is the prophet 
Muhammad to Muslims?  

In music, the class will be learning how to listen and appraise music. They will 
listen to music from Cats. 

In computing we will be exploring programming by planning, modifying, and 
testing commands to create shapes and patterns.  
 
In PSHE, we will be learning about managing money, aspirations and work and 
career as part of learning about economic wellbeing. 
 
Homework will be set on class dojo. This will include regular reading, weekly 
spellings and the optional tasks. 

 

Thank you. 

Miss O’Neill         Mrs Cawley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


